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This term we will be 

studying a range of exciting topics  

including the human body, families and 
friendships and local  

Geography. 

 

We are beginning to read our new book ‘Good Little 

Wolf’ in our English lessons and our story writing will 

be linked to this. 

In our PE lessons 

this half term, we 

will be developing 

our strength and 

balance in Yoga 

lessons and our coordination in our Ball Skill sessions. 

Welcome to Year 1 and Year 2! 

We are very proud of how the children have 
settled into the new school year and we are 
looking forward to all of the exciting  

learning ahead of us. Our value this half 
term is ‘Be Proud’ and the children have 
exemplified this with their smart uniforms 
and being well prepared for the new school 
year. 

We will be continuing our Phonics lessons daily as this is a 

vital skill. We will be holding a parents’ meeting to inform 

you further about the Phonics Screening Check for children in 

Year 1 later in the year. 

Thank you for your  

continued support, 

Emily Hilder, Pip Overton 

and Kelly Quilter 

Please continue to support your child’s reading by sharing a story with them daily.  

Your child’s reading book and reading record should be brought into school each 

day so that we can hear them read when it is their turn. We can also keep track 

of how many ‘reads’ they have achieved in order to gain their special badges! 

Please remember that the register is taken daily at 

8:45am. It is important to be in school on time every 


